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Non Uniform Days to support our Christmas Fair 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year, our Christmas Fair is on Wednesday 6th December at 4.30pm – 6.30pm. 

There will be Santa, Christmas Crafts, Tombola, Chocolate Tombola, Bottle Tombola, Face Painting, 
Tattoos, Refreshments, a Raffle and lots more! 

To support the fair, we are holding two non-uniform days, these will be on -  

Friday 1st December & Monday 4th December 
 
On Friday 1st December, in exchange for coming in their own clothes, we would like the children to 
bring one of the following, dependent on year group:- 

EYFS (Superstars, Nursery & Reception), Rainbows & KS1 (Years 1 & 2) – Bottles - An unused, full 
bottle of something e.g shampoo, soft drinks, shower gel  

KS2 – (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) – Tombola e.g. Small toys, toiletries, books (in good condition and/ or 
unused) 

On Monday 4th December, in exchange for coming in their own clothes, we would like EVERY child 
to bring in some Chocolate – This can be individual, bars or boxes 
This is for all year groups and classes. 
 
If your child does not wish to take part, they need to come to school in their uniform as normal. 

Further information about the fair will be sent out this week.  

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Miss A Holt  
 
 
 
Head of School 


